

August 11, 2014

Dr. Marc A. Nigliazzo President Texas A&M University-Central Texas 1001 Leadership Place Killeen, TX 76549

Dear Dr. Nigliazzo:

Thank you for your letter of May 16, 2014, providing notification of the relocation of programs, a counseling and therapy center, and the library on the campus, effective August 25, 2014.

The College of Education, the Community Counseling and Family Therapy Center, and the University Library will be relocated from the Fairway Building (701 Whitlow Drive, Killeen, TX 76541) to the newly constructed Warrior Hall on the main campus (1001 Leadership Place, Killeen, TX 76549).

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle J. Wheelar

President

BSW/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Tracy Teaff, Chief Liaison Officer

Dr. Crystal A. Baird